XLy COLORADO
‘é Division of Reclamation,
g Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

March 20, 2015

Frank and Mary Lou Morgan
P.O. Box 4
Nucla, CO 81424

Re:  New Horizon Mine (Permit No. C-1981-008)
Proposed Decision - Technical Revision Application No. 65 (TR-65)
Addition of BB Detour Road To Permit Area.

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety proposed a decision to approve Technical
Revision Application No. 65 for the New Horizon Mine on March 16, 2015.

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Aoflo L

Brock F. Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist
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